
	
  
The PTA have once again purchased a corporate card for Almond Valley in Livingston.  Almond Valley is a Family 
Fun Park and their website can be accessed via www.almondvalley.co.uk.  The card allows access for up to 2 adults 
and 6 children/seniors to the park for a days visit.   

The PTA charge £10 to use the card for a day which offers a substantial saving for entry and makes this a very 
affordable family day out.  All proceeds from use of the card will go straight to PTA funds to be spent in school.  Any 
family/friends of Carron Primary and Nursery can use the card and it can be booked out for any day of the week. 

How to book the card 

• Decide on which day you would like to book.  You can book far in advance during the summer holidays and 
beyond. 

• Text your details to our PTA number 07756 864905. 
• Someone will get back to you to confirm if that date is free and to give you details of pick up and drop off for 

the card. 
• Pick up is between 6pm and 7pm the night before your visit and drop off will be between 5 and 6pm on the 

day of your visit.  This will ensure the card is returned in time for the next family to use. 
• Payment of £10 should be made when picking up the card. 
• Any family taking the card agrees to return the card by the agreed time and if lost there will be a 

replacement cost. 
• There will be no cost at the park entrance - just show the card and give the number from the card to the 

desk. 
• Cancellation within 24 hours of the pick up time will incur a £10 charge. 

Please note volunteers from the PTA will be responsible for the card and pick up and drop offs.  This involves a great 
deal of commitment from these parents so we ask that you follow the pick up and drop off times.  This is not only 
considerate for those parents but also for those expecting to pick up the card after 6pm.  Please note that if these 
times do not suit then the card cannot be taken out.  Please note, volunteers will not be able to deliver the card, you 
must come to collect. 

In the event of a cancellation within 24 hours of pickup the £10 charge will remain.  This has been agreed with the 
school management team.  We have had to turn down bookings for the card during holiday times as it was booked 
out, only for someone not to turn up to collect it.  Adequate time would allow us to offer the card to other families. 

We hope that as many families as possible take up this offer as the more affordable family days out that are booked 
the more money can be raised for the school. 

If there are any questions please contact us on our Facebook page or on the PTA mobile number. 
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